
 
 
 

Greetings Optimists, 
 
With Members distributed across the globe, we are closely monitoring information regarding the 
recent outbreak of coronavirus, called COVID-19. As this situation has developed, Optimist 
International leaders have reached several decisions to protect the health of our Members, 
Leaders, Staff and the communities we serve.  
 

 Optimist International recommends that Clubs and Districts follow advisories, guidelines 
and rules dictated by their local, state, provincial and national health agencies.  

 In the absence of specific recommendations, Club leaders should consider the health of 
Club and community members, as well as their family and friends before scheduling an 
event. Emphasize proper handwashing and hygiene to avoid transmission. Avoid 
handshakes and hugs in greetings and practice social distancing.  

 Effective immediately, all District conferences and meetings should be postponed or 
canceled through at least April 30, 2020.  

 All non-essential travel (both air and ground) for Optimist International staff, committee 
members and Board Members is suspended until further notice. Optimist International 
recommends that District leaders suspend all non-essential travel. 

 Districts may consider holding Oratorical contests via livestream or other remote methods. 
 
Being Optimists, we are planning for a successful Optimist International Convention to take 
place as scheduled, June 28-July 1 in Schaumburg, Illinois. We are also looking forward to our 
outstanding Optimist Junior Golf Championship in July 11-26 in Miami, Florida, and our inspiring 
Optimist Oratorical World Championship, July 15-17, in St. Louis, Missouri. If plans for these 
change, we will notify those involved immediately. 
 

For more information about coronavirus, including precautions and advisories consult: 
 
Public Health Agency of Canada 
U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
World Health Organization 
 
Consult state, provincial, regional or local health agencies for specific information about your 
location. 
 
The health of our Members, Friends and the communities we serve remains our highest priority. 
 
Thank You 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010fhcUtNNQSvm4WjB8zwgC1pqwT61VzyuurLQj9HIdRP5X2YyA9q6cLW9ue-pxqSgBYauwi9LFm7ceLHvlHcII1UeqtCvCn0a9ZViPyMbxFp-mi2EiTfYLHsXgWfZXHV-z00kKepTsTU4VUlDV00lNh0zplIsMfyBvIs2L_G0B8s=&c=gC2t2cNuqA7ujpXKq-YQVS8lbqPuhjR_cmTa4SwQPpf2-uLZSZWvrA==&ch=JOSmBb80h5-JIsZrMIF2Weu98FEUmbM59qDVA27BIsfjNW_vEqD6lA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010fhcUtNNQSvm4WjB8zwgC1pqwT61VzyuurLQj9HIdRP5X2YyA9q6cLW9ue-pxqSg2R2uw3XUKUisUgKLdWL3VFmlOrX5lrmcI370eCAS-IggMThTHrqWG7DJXgprcGzgQUDBHwJoHUfb9b59YCRsyx0tbMXZZJuYUni0gXn32lfSWOFSP8VBb6181MDpz4pH0pCaNG4MG_zoZnSn8zvjuG97Yu15Q7xB7JsS_6SOI7M=&c=gC2t2cNuqA7ujpXKq-YQVS8lbqPuhjR_cmTa4SwQPpf2-uLZSZWvrA==&ch=JOSmBb80h5-JIsZrMIF2Weu98FEUmbM59qDVA27BIsfjNW_vEqD6lA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010fhcUtNNQSvm4WjB8zwgC1pqwT61VzyuurLQj9HIdRP5X2YyA9q6cHAO_5PZzPnT_E5FWnTiSL1Hj18WupvOJXxA6dQ2f_GiHNKeEbgZP87FUbzZRmjiqgnbAAPHVO-cM2xiG_ebngBJiLD-3n8E_afcAhrysCH99w4-aKc47PjS-cRFVpbDlJpwUGpJbyZ8QFrGnixnCep4qQMB1qifiYpA3f7d_AcUdnl2Bu4BRdBMg2lKaNeAMw==&c=gC2t2cNuqA7ujpXKq-YQVS8lbqPuhjR_cmTa4SwQPpf2-uLZSZWvrA==&ch=JOSmBb80h5-JIsZrMIF2Weu98FEUmbM59qDVA27BIsfjNW_vEqD6lA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010fhcUtNNQSvm4WjB8zwgC1pqwT61VzyuurLQj9HIdRP5X2YyA9q6cHAO_5PZzPnT5BVkYDqh4rW84bU8fUfhitvTYqUvjPmIJ24MwbB69KM8kQOb4qBHvwKfe-SiztUkXKNnetBwOuXUzWwvhfGH0E8VxCzdbvcIIXuLU5YlNh2u0rNyD2k75SYLXA323Ezb&c=gC2t2cNuqA7ujpXKq-YQVS8lbqPuhjR_cmTa4SwQPpf2-uLZSZWvrA==&ch=JOSmBb80h5-JIsZrMIF2Weu98FEUmbM59qDVA27BIsfjNW_vEqD6lA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010fhcUtNNQSvm4WjB8zwgC1pqwT61VzyuurLQj9HIdRP5X2YyA9q6cLW9ue-pxqSgIUn3Ws14giiLMWg5obTdqEPDZWdAOiZX_mjRJNAr9GMJSJ8Sq4wH-I5M_V_7m657hG5NNFhcGf4=&c=gC2t2cNuqA7ujpXKq-YQVS8lbqPuhjR_cmTa4SwQPpf2-uLZSZWvrA==&ch=JOSmBb80h5-JIsZrMIF2Weu98FEUmbM59qDVA27BIsfjNW_vEqD6lA==

